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We did it! 

 

With over 150 kind-hearted volunteers like yourself, 125 Villa Cathay residents moved safely 
from the 41-year old Villa Cathay building into the brand new 10-storey Villa Cathay Tower. 
  
Moving into a new environment is a stressful experience. Thanks to you, our residents enjoyed a 
pleasant and relaxed experience throughout this process. 
 
From dusting off residents’ furniture to getting the rooms ready for the move-in, you made our 
home feel warm and welcoming. From escorting residents into their new rooms, accompanying 
and comforting residents, or bringing entertainment for residents, each one of you contributed to 
the well-being and the happiness of Villa Cathay residents.  
  
We are truly humbled by your acts of kindness towards our seniors. Thank you again for 
volunteering with Villa Cathay. We hope to see you again at our future events! 
  
Wishing you a joyous holiday season, 

 
  
With gratitude, 
Szuchi Lee 
Executive Director, Villa Cathay Care Home 
 
P.S. Follow us on all our Social Media Channels to stay up to date on our seniors living in their 
new home! 


